

POST BOY

PO. BOX ATT SPARKS, NEVADA 89431

The regular meeting was held August 8th, Jerry Fenwick presiding. There were 17 attending.

STAMP TUDY As there are football games September 12th and November 14th we will meet at 12:00 Noon on these days in order to be able to find parking spaces.

DOCIETY October 24th the meeting room is reserved by the UNR, Bill Brew suggested we meet at Meadowood Mall and plans are to have a computor program. More information will be given later. December 12th will be the Christmas Party and there will be no meeting on the 26th.

A card was read from Vivian and Larry Scott, they are still vacationing.

The cancellation used at the Air Races will be one from a previous year. The pins will be sold at the same price as last year, \$5.00, \$6.00 and \$8.00. The Nevada Air Museum is allowed to sell any item they choose, and at any price. Bill Brew suggested we post clearly on the display frames that our prices are the same as in 1989. Workers are still need, at the Air Races, Contact Ruthe, 359 2030.

The annual pichic is August 22nd, 12:00 Noon at Dick and Dees.

There is a possibility that Dick Dreiling will be moving to Idaho, if so a NEVPEX Chairman will be needed.

The American Topical Association has asked to be hosted by NEVPEX in 1994. Displays would all be topical. We will follow up on this.

Al Shay has no further information on World-Wind Earth-Wind Flight.

The APS Show was held in Oakland August 27th - 30th. More than 100 Deaglers are expected.

Covers for the drawing today were given by Catherine Cole and Ron Schultz the money was won by Bob Norris.

Shirley and Richard Piekarski furnished refreshments today. A break was taken for coffee and goodies. Auctioneer Dick offered 44 special itmes and 19 were sold.

Catherine Cole is interested in Lindeberg cancellations, contact her.

Bill Brew will have a program on Perforations September 26th. Ray Ely will furnish refreshments September 12th and Walt Sommer the 26th.

Walt moved Dot Geiger be given an Honorary Membership in the Club. It was seconded and passed. Dot continues to do the bookwork.

A fun picnic was held August 15th with 16 attending. Those unable to attend missed a good time.

November 15th is the date set for the Balloon World-Wind Earth-Wind flight. There will be more information. We may be able to sell pins for this flight at the Air Races.

REMEMBER SEPTEMBER 12th MEETING IS 12;00 Noon . RAY ELY HAS REFRESHMENTS.

SEPTEMBER 26th REGULAR TIME AND WALT SOMMER BRINGS REFRESHMENTS.

DUES WERE DUE AUGUST 1, 1992 10.00

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE LIBRA PEOPLE!!!!

September 20th Jerry Fenwick

September 25th Richard Piekarski

Happy Birthday

NATIONAL POSTAL MUSEUM, Smithsonian Institution

Columbian souvenir sheets are collectible, and because collectors save stamps like these, the U.S. Postal Service is able to finance construction of the National Postal Museum with revenues generated from philately and share in its operating expenses with the Smithsonian Institution. To insure a large success, and to broaden support, the museum is also accepting contributions directly from stamp collectors, organizations and the public. All gifts will be listed in the Charter Patrons' Book, a record of the people who have helped build the museum. If you so desire contributions may be sent to:

National Postal Museum Smithsonian Institution Washington, D.C. 20560-0001

LOVE AND MARRIAGE: The first wedding held in the lovely new sanctuary of Reno's Unity Ministry Church at 2207 King's Row, was performed Sunday.

Minister Larry Sunday) created an elegant ceremony, making it part of the church's regular Sabbath morning service. Thus, the whole congregation joined in celebrating one of life's great occasions.

The newlyweds are Terry Lowe, retired Reno postal employee, and Marilyn French, registered nurse at Saint Mary's Regional Medical Center. The Lowes, who have shared the congregation's excitement over the church expansion project, decided not to accept wedding gifts. Instead, they asked friends to make gifts through Weinstock's and JCPenney registeries, to fill needs in the sanctuary — furnishings and the like.

Art that sticks

Artist **Karen Mallary** was mulling some bad news that came in the mail one day, when her eyes fell on the stamp on the envelope. "I could design a better stamp than that," said the artist,



Mallary

who lives in Anacortes, Wash. She did, and not one, but 50. Mallary's watercolors of U.S. wildflowers are scheduled to be issued Friday as a series of 29-cent stamps. Mallary, 54, said that once she thought she could try postage stamp design, she wrote to the citizens stamp advisory committee of the U.S.

Postal Service. The wildflower series took four years. A design committee had to approve each stamp. One year, 1990, was lost to a debate over postal-rate increases. She wouldn't say how much she is getting paid.

